
From:   

Sent: Monday, September 16, 2024 10:28 AM 

To: Planning 

Subject: Objections to Planning Application 2024/3755/T 

Dear Sir/Madam,  

   

In reference to application ref: 2024/3755/T for proposed work to a group of 

bay trees, I wish to object and bring to your attention the following:  

   

-These 3 bay trees have their trunks clearly inside our property located at 10 

Pilgrim’s Lane NW31 SL.  

   

-We do not, under any circumstances, give permission to the applicant to trim 

any parts of the trees that are directly above our property or our fence. We 

do not give consent in any circumstances either to reduce the heights of the 

trees by “approx. 2.25m” that is above our property or our fence.  

   

- I attach herewith a set of pictures taken inside our property that illustrate 

the site situation.  

   

-We would like also to bring to your attention that the “sketch plan for: 8 

Pilgrim’s Lane” is inaccurate as to the location of “Q1: group of bay trees”.  

   

Please refuse this application until such a time that the applicant has fully 

rectified the content of his application and also acknowledged and clarified 

the above matters.  

   

Please do not hesitate to contact me.  

   

Please acknowledge.  



   

Thank you in advance.  

   

Regards,  

   

Oliver and Amber Froment/Barnfather  

   

10 Pilgrim’s Lane NW3 1SL  
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